R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-344-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Russell Griffin <ragin48

@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Russell Griffin

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # **4** - 345 -

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Phillip Steinberg

<comeflymyway@hotmail.com>

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM Sent: Therriault, John

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023 Subject:

Jan 14, 2014

To:

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Phillip Steinberg

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-346-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Midge O'Brien <moboct1

@aim.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Midge O'Brien

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # **4** - 347 -

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Rebecca Irwin <rirwin42

@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Irwin

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-348-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Alexandra Sipiora

<sipiora@excite.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Sipiora

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # **4** - 349 -

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Liz Story <cleo723

@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- —Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Liz Story

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-350-

Therriault, John

@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Felicitas Blackburn

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-351-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Penny Harrison

<pi.loves.jesus@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Penny Harrison

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-352-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sandra Herald

<sandy.herald@mchsi.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Sandra Herald

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # **4** - 353 -

Therriault, John

_					
ь,	۳	റ	r	n	٠
	4	v		ш	٠

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of BJ Ross <biross2@att.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

BJ Ross

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-354-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Amy Andersen

<amycamardo@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Amy Andersen

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-355-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bev Gantos <kgsulldent@aol.com></kgsulldent@aol.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
•	he rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain f Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-following:	023 that must be preserved include the
	rmits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) ype of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency	of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land applicati livestock waste.	on requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production ar discharges and other prob	rea requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, plems.
Tightening regulation of	temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULE surface waters.	S, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	discape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the se strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Bev Gantos	
60564	

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-356-

Therriault, John

rom:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dariusz N</act@fwwatch.org>	Mazur
------	---	-------

<darek.mazur@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Dariusz Mazur

60563

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-357-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Karine Gabrini

<kgabrini@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Karine Gabrini

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-358-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Barbara Zechlin

<barb.zee@sbcqlobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Barbara Zechlin

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # **4** - 359 -

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Neisewander

<ghostinthearcade@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

To:

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

John Neisewander

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-360-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Genarose Buechler

<buechlerg@adorers.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Genarose Buechler

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-361-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch	<act@fwwatch.org></act@fwwatch.org>	on behalf of a rake	<arake37826@aol.com< th=""></arake37826@aol.com<>
110111.	1000 a Water Water	vacce in match.org	On benan or a rake	-aranco/ozo@aoncom

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

a rake

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-362-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Gilmary Andrews

<gilfish2@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Gilmary Andrews 1320 N State Pkwy Unit 8b Chicago, IL 60610-2455 (708) 386-3794

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-363-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael Tanner

<graphics@worldclasstapes.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Michael Tanner 670 Airport Blvd Ann Arbor, MI 48108-3375

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-364-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Julie Denham

<jpdnhm@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Julie Denham 18828 Ridge Ln Marengo, IL 60152-9123

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-365-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Eric Weller

<ericweller2525@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Eric Weller 2707 W Farwell Ave Chicago, IL 60645-4514 (773) 743-5108

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-366-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Elizabeth Story

<cleo723@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Story 2421 Oak Ave Northbrook, IL 60062-5221

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-367-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Felicitas Blackburn

<blackb351@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Felicitas Blackburn 351 Stone Fence Rd Vernon Hills, IL 60061-3173

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-368-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Rosemary Maziarz

<rozalka13@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Rosemary Maziarz 1702 S 3rd Pl Saint Charles, IL 60174-4313 (630) 587-3950

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-369-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jane Kalchbrenner <lajane2

@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jane Kalchbrenner

R2012-023, **FILED 1/14/14** - **COMMENT #2**-370-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Susan Burt <susanburt1620

@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Susan Burt

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-371-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mark Tortoriello

<m.tortoriello@usa.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Mark Tortoriello

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-372-

Therriault, John

_		
From:		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kevin Paulus

<paulusk@d83.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Kevin Paulus

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-373-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Christine McClain

<christinemarie811@me.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Christine McClain

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-374-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Stephanie Miklavcic

<stephaniejan23@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Miklavcic

R2012-023, **FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4**-375-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jay Mulberry

<jaymulberry@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jay Mulberry

60637

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-376-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kirsta Cholewa

<kcholewa@maine207.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Kirsta Cholewa

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-377-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dorothy Battle

<mombattle@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Battle

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-378-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Douglas Ellis <dougellis222

@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Douglas Ellis

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-379-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sarah Winblad <send2

_sarah@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Sarah Winblad

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-380-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Randy Hoovey

<rhoovey@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Randy Hoovey

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-381-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Susan Urbaniak

<surbania@molineschools.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Susan Urbaniak

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-382-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of janet nazar

<boppymoommy@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

janet nazar

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-383-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Matt Fitzgerald <yourfitz76

@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Matt Fitzgerald

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-384-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Gerald McNellis

<gerrrysprairie@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Gerald McNellis

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-385-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Elizabeth Wright

<edverhage@cps.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Wright

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-386-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Burgette Mobley

<bmobley@hamiltoncom.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Burgette Mobiey

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-387-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kevin Paulus

<paulusk@d83.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To: Subject: Therriault, John R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kevin Paulus 480 Saint Moritz Dr Glen Ellyn, IL 60137-4353 (630) 247-0529

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-388-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Judy Stringer

<judylstringer@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Judy Stringer 21051 Moline Rd Sterling, IL 61081-9178 (815) 499-7781

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-389-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mark Tortoriello

<m.tortoriello@usa.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Mark Tortoriello 2156 W Bowler St Chicago, IL 60612-4206 (312) 666-7978

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #1-390-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Alexandra Sipiora

<a_homebody@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:07 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Sipiora 40 E Chicago Ave # 202 Chicago, IL 60611-2026 (773) 272-6947

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-391-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Diane Stein

<paulstein19@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:07 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Diane Stein 8 Pebblewood Trl Naperville, IL 60563-9058 (630) 420-2021